
Rushey Green Primary Newsletter 

DRUMBEAT PARENT WORKSHOPS 
 
 
 
- Preparing for Puberty and the Teenage Brain - Tuesday 15th September 2020 - 6pm-7.30pm.  
- Understanding ASD - Tuesday 29th September 2020 - 10am-11.30am. 
- Understanding ASD - Tuesday 29th September 2020 - 6pm-7.30pm. 
Our workshops are free to all parents, and all sessions will take place online via Zoom.  If you would like 
to book a place, or have any queries at all, please don't hesitate to get in touch.  
outreach.admin@drumbeat.lewisham.sch.uk 

 18 Sept 
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YEAR 6  
APPLYING TO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

Each Year 6 pupil were given a booklet containing  
Secondary school transfer information. 
Please ensure that you take your time going 
through this booklet as it contains important infor-
mation regarding open days and how to apply on 
line.  The closing date for applications is:  

Friday, 31st October 2020.  
For more information about applying for a second-
ary school place, visit www.lewisham.gov.uk/

MEDICAL  
APPOINTMENTS 

Medical appointments should 
be made for out of school 
hours, this includes dentist and 
doctors appointments.  If you 
are unable to  secure an ap-
pointment out of school hours 
you will need to provide proof 
of appointment.     
Thank you. 

YOUR VOICE CAN CHANGE THE WORLD 
partnered with Entuthukweni Primary School Khoza TD - South Africa 

This year we are excited to join an international project with other Lewisham schools called - Your Voice 
can Change the World 
we will be partnering with our South African Partner school in this year. Which are very much looking 
forward to making those links. The project will be an exciting opportunity for our children to learning 
from and alongside each other.  
As part of our curriculum review we are planning to introduce the 17 sustainable development goals - 
which are: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This term we will be looking at Goal number 4: Quality of Education.   
We look forward to sharing our work with you.  

mailto:outreach.admin@drumbeat.lewisham.sch.uk


ENGLAND CLASS 
In England Class this week we have learning all about our capital city, London. We drew line 
drawings of famous landmarks.  
 
In Geography we have been using maps of our local area to locate physical 
features of Catford. We then created a key to so that people could find the 
important places quickly.  

 
What fun we had in design and technology! We tested finger puppets to find out if they 
were fit for purpose. The puppets all stayed on when we told a story, held our fingers up-
side down and shook our hands for 10 seconds. We are going to try and make our finger 
puppets using the same criteria. Look out for our finished products!  
 

Our core text is Robot and the Bluebird. We have been making predictions about the 
book from the cover and trying to find out why the robot has a broken heart. We won-
der if his heart has always been broken.  

Please follow us on: @RusheyGPrimary 

TATE GALLERY 
We are writing to remind you of 
the location of our class’ photo-
graph in the Steve McQueen Year 
3 exhibition at Tate Britain. we 
hope that families will continue 
to visit until the end of the exhi-
bition on 31st January 2021.  
Please contact the School Office 
if you would like to know the 
location of the Photograph in 
the Gallery. 
Please be mindful of sharing this 
information on social media, as 
schools could be identified this 
way. 
All visitors now require a free 
booked ticket and we recom-
mend that families go to the VIS-
ITS page prior to their arrival.  
Best wishes,  
Tate Yr 3 Project Team  

DINNER MONEY 
Cost for Autumn Term 1 2020: £80.50. 

MESSAGE FROM ST MATTHEWS ACADEMY FOR YR6 PARENTS 
Zoom open events: 
Wednesday 23rd & Thursday 24th September, Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th October 
2:30-3pm 
There will be opportunity for questions, it would be helpful if these could be posed prior to the session. 
Please express your interest in attending one of these events via email to:  
admissions@stmatthewacademy.co.uk. .  We look forward to seeing you then! 

TURKEY CLASS 
We have been practicing our counting and rep-
resenting numbers this week in Turkey Class! 
We used counters to represent numbers and we 
sorted shapes into different groups.  We even 
grouped different types of delicious doughnuts 
into groups. We got some very mixed responses! 
 
In English we are reading about ‘The 
Lonely Beast’.  The children have 
used some amazing adjectives to 
describe the beast.  Well done Year 
1! 
 
In Geography we have been 

looking at our local area.  The children looked at 
different landmarks in our famous city ‘London’ 
and identified where they are on a map. 
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